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N Commonwccith Edison
J2 ) One First National P:aza. Chicago. Illinoy
G' Address Reply to: Post Office Box 737

Chicago, Illinois 60690

September 18, 1985

Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

!

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Regulatory Guide 1.97 Report
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Reference: Letter from J. R. Wojnarowski to
D. B. Vassallo dated August 1,1985.

Dear Mr. Zwolinski:
)

The referenced letter transmitted a report documenting our plans
for compliance with Reg. Guide 1.97 for Quad Cities Units 1 and 2. Page 15

l of that report incorrectly states that the identification of post-accident
monitoring instrumentation is being addressed in our Detailed Control Room

,
Design Review. Identification of this instrumentation is being addressed as

| part of a Human Factors review of our integrated implementation of the NUREG
! 0737 Supplement 1 initiatives. Please correct your copies of the report.

,

j We apologize for the inconvenience. 1

Please direct any questions you may have regarding this matter to i

this office.

One signed original and forty (40) copies of this letter are
| provided for your use.

,

Very truly yours,
.

Od/
'

J. R. Wo narowski
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

|
1m

cc: R. Bevan - NRR
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